
Minutes for Northwest Middle  

SCC 5/7/2020 

Start Time: 4:10pm 

In Attendance: Alli Martin(A), Moliki Mulitalo(A), Lacey Skipps (CP), Virgillio (P) , Beltran Nereida (C), 
Nancy (T) , Hautau Marissa (A), Michelle Tuitupou (B), Cruise (P) , Viridiana Aguilera (P), Alicia D.(F), 
Laura(P) , Cristian (P) , Monica (P) , Osvaldo (S) , Araceli (P), 

A=Admin, B= Board, C=Counselor, CP=Chair Person, F=Faculty, P=Parents, S=Students, T=Translator 

Lacey welcomed everyone to SCC.  

Minutes posted on School Webpage in English and Spanish. 

Mo reviewed past events which included the dismissal of school during the COVID-19. 

Nereida covered Councilor Corner which included discussion on registration of 6
th
 graders. 

Marissa discussed AVID and the continued recruiting of both 6
th
 and 7

th
 graders to the AVID program. 

Marissa discussed Land Trust/ Staffing—NW is being used as a national school for the reading program 
due to the progress of our students reading scores. 

Marissa talked about the new hire of our reading teacher coming to us from Glendale and the retirement 
of our current reading teacher. 

Mo/ Marissa discussed upcoming events to include our final end of year celebration which we will be 
giving out yearbooks and school parade where teachers will line up in the parking lot area and cheer on 
our students and wish them well during the summer months and our 8

th
 graders moving onto HS. 

Alibi- Lacey and over all discussion on how our families are doing. Parents wondering how are the 
communications going for Admin/ teachers.  

Marissa shared with the group how teachers are set up with office hours.   

Student Osvaldo expressed how difficult it is to be on quarantine. 

Alicia- gave out her contact information if families need help to give her a call.  We will post her 
number. 

Lacey- Concerned about students that are not in contact.   

Marissa explained that the school have a current list that is continually being updated by 
Teachers, Advocates, Para pros, Counselors and Admin. 

Alicia- Shared with group about COVID 19 Testing this coming Saturday at the Utah Fair 
Grounds.  

 Meeting ended 4:45pm 



 

 

 

 


